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Archaeological Reports is now available to private subscribers to the American Journal of Archaeology at
a special rate of jQ6 or S12 (the latter includes bank charges). This is the result of an agreement
between the Council of the Hellenic Society and the Managing Committee of the British School at
Athens, and the Governing Board of the Archaeological Institute of America. AR is not normally
obtainable separately on a subscription basis, and subscribers to the AJA who wish to take advantage
of this arrangement should write to the Secretary, The Hellenic Society, 31—34 Gordon Square,
London WCiH oPP, U.K. Back-numbers of AR are also available.
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This issue contains the last 'Archaeology in Greece' to be written by Dr H. W. Catling, who retires
from his post as Director at the British School at Athens this year. For eighteen years Dr Catling's
meticulous summaries of information gathered from a wide range of sources have kept readers of
AR well-informed of recent work in an ever-expanding field. We are very grateful to him and wish
him an enjoyable retirement, unencumbered by the annual deadline.

• • •

Archaeological Reports is published by the Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies and the
British School at Athens, for their subscribers. It is now also available to subscribers to the American
Journal of Archaeology (see facing page) and to members of the Society for the Promotion of
Byzantine Studies under similar terms. Members of the public can purchase copies from the
Secretary, The Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies, 31-34 Gordon Square, London,
WCiH oPP, U.K.

'Archaeology in Greece', compiled annually by the Director of the British School, is the only
account of all recent archaeological work in' Greece in the English language. It is supplemented each
year by reports from other parts of the ancient Greek and Byzantine world: South Italy, Sicily,
Sardinia, Cyprus, Asia Minor, the Black Sea and North Africa are covered regularly.

In the next issue of AR, we expect to have a report on Asia Minor by Dr S. Mitchell and a report
on the Black Sea Area by Dr J. F. G. Hind; 'Archaeology in Greece' will be written by the new
Director of the British School, Dr Elizabeth French.

The cover illustration shows painting on the throne found in the Tomb of the Throne at Vergina.

We are once again most indebted to the A. G. LEVENTIS FOUNDATION for financial
assistance wtih this issue.

Editor: Dr L. Rodley, The Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies, 31—34 Gordon Square,
London WCiH oPP, U.K.
© Authors, the Society for the Promotion of Hellenic Studies and the British School at Athens.
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